
Groton Little League

Special Meeting of August 18, 2020


The meeting was called to order at 7:02 PM.


Present were: Miranda Brudzinski, Danielle Daniels, Jessica Donnel, Rhiannon Krekeler, Ann 
Marie Nix, Pat Peterson, Katie Trask


Also present: Debbie Campagna


Since this was a special meeting, no meeting minutes were approved.


The Board gathered to discuss a fall season due to Covid-19. 


A motion to open registration for fall ball at a price of $30 per player was made by Ann Nix, 
seconded by Rhiannon Krekeler. Motion passed.


After discussion it was decided to use the remaining jerseys and hats instead of purchasing new 
ones.


The Board was notified that it will cost approximately $1300 for the All Star Season between 
balls, umpires and league fees.


The Board discussed age requirements and levels and the President will follow up with LLI to 
verify correct ages for the fall season.


The meeting was closed at 7:55 pm.


